

The Junior Banquet

As one of the star events of the first Junior Week at Armour, the Class of '07 treated itself to a banquet at the Union on Wednesday, May 23, 1906. For this event, about ninety members and ex-members of that class, as well as Deans Raymond, and Monin, and Mr. F. U. Smith, assembled. Mr. Henning was toastmaster and H. W. Jones, H. R. Badger, and A. A. Kelkenney replied with toasts on "Our Class," "Junior Week," and "The Integral" respectively. The guests spent a gay evening especially after 10 o'clock the time when the Deans and Mr. Smith left.

The Spring Banquet of the Alumni Association

The alumni of Armour Institute of Technology held their regular June banquet and business meeting last June on the twelfth, at the Union. As the president, Mr. Tarbell, could not be present, Prof. Rochlitz acted as master of ceremonies. At this meeting the 'o6 class was welcomed into the association. N. M. Loney, '97, delivered the welcoming address. The response by G. W. Smith, ex-president of the 'o6 class, was followed by toasts on "The Past of the Institute," "The President." and "The Future," by Dean Monin, Dean Raymond, and President Gunsaulus respectively. The meeting was brought to a close by Professor McClement's farewell address and Professor Rice's outline of the new Armour chapter of the Tau Beta Pi Association.

The Winter Banquet of the Alumni Association

On December 22nd, 1906, the Alumni Association held their annual mid-winter banquet and business meeting at the Grand Pacific Hotel. After a large and sumptuous spread, toasts were given by Dr. Gunsaulus, Dean Monin, and Dean Raymond and the assembly was treated to some vaudeville and music. The Fulcrum was adopted as the official organ of the association.